Dear Sir Arthur,

I am senc ing to you herswith the League
document containing the far-reachyng Gemmsn proposals.

Last evening lliss Hurxlbatt and Dorothy
Heneker had dinner with me and we talked late into the
night about LecGill and lontreal. Geneva is & remarkable
meeting place.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

M T

Sir Arthur W. Currie,G.C.i.G.,K.C.B.,
Princ ipal and Vice~Chancellor,

leGill University,

Montreal.




